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SAFETY REPORT 
December 2022 Commission Meeting 

 

Safety Topic Last Month 

Winter weather preparation and slips, trips, and falls training was not held in November and will be 
completed in December. 

Safety Topic This Month 

Dave Lundberg is no longer working for MMUA. Jason Gorr, from MMUA, has conducted training for us in 
the past and will be our interim safety coordinator for December until our permanent coordinator, Brad 
Levasseur, is in place in January 2023. 

Accidents Reported last Month by Department  

Administration: None 
Business Services: None 

Electric: None 
Water-Wastewater: None

Cumulative Accidents for 2022  

Recordable Accidents 0 

Lost Time Days 2022               0 

Restricted Days 2022             0 

First Aid Only (not recordable) 1 

Total FROI  1 

Recordable Accident 5-year History 

 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 

ADMIN 0 0 0 0 0 

BUS SVCS 1 4 0 0 0 

ELEC 1 1 0 0 0 

W-WW 3 5 3 1 0 

TOTAL 5 10 3 1 0 
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